
Wednesday, December 18, 2024 

Lisa Palermo 

Clerk’s Department, City of Burlington 

426 Brant Street, Burlington.  L7R 3Z6 

Dear Ms. Palermo, 

I’d like to advise you of the recent decision by the Burlington Downtown Board of Directors at 

their meeting of Wednesday December 4th, 2024. 

At that meeting the following individual was approved for Board Directorship: 

Julie Folch 

Loft Financial 

1455 Lakeshore Rd, Unit 8, 

Burlington, ON. L7S 2J1 

We appreciate this Board-approved Director being considered for appointment by City Council.  

Please reach out if you have additional questions. 

With thanks, 

Brian Dean Executive Director 

BDBA 
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